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A Work Session of the Hogansville City Council was held Monday, February 3, 2020. Mayor

Stankiewicz called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

Present were Mayor Stankiewicz; Council Member Reginald Jackson, Council Member Mandy Neese,
Council Member Mark Ayers, and Council Member Toni Striblin. Also present were City Attorney Jeff
Todd, Interim City Manager Lisa Kelly, Planning and Community Development Director Lynne Miller, and

Chief of Police Brian Harr. Council Member Marichal Price not present for tonight’s meeting.

1. Davenport & Company Presentation regarding MEAG Leaseback. Courtney Rogers and Doug
Gephart of Davenport & Company presented a report on City finances, including options on
how to unwind the MEAG leaseback. Copy of their report is attached as part of the
permanent record for this meeting. Discussion followed.

2. Community Development Block Grant — Broadband.

Motion: Council Member Striblin moved to stop work on a CDBG Innovative grant application
due February 14, 2020 for broadband development in Hogansville. The motion was seconded
by Council Member Jackson.

Discussion: Interim City Manager Kelly explained that CDBG projects require target areas with
low-to-moderate resident incomes; however, AT&T is now providing fiber in Hogansville’s low-
mod neighborhoods.

Roll Call Vote: Jackson(Yea), Neese(Yea), Ayers(Yea), Striblin(Yea)

Motion Passed 4-0

Mayor Stankiewicz adjourned the work session at 6:51 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Lynne S. Miller, AICP

Planning and Development Director
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